
Dates for your diary:

Horse-drawn carriage ride at Knellwood: Friday 24th May

Miller’s Arc: Monday 10th June

Bag2School: Monday 24th June

Group photos: Friday 28th June

More fun events to be announced soon - look out for posters and Facebook

updates!

Bevan Lodge Management Committee Newsletter Spring 2024

Your Committee until the end of the

school year:

Chair: Robin Fell (Laura’s Dad)

Treasurer: Anna Glovatskaya (Alyssa’s

Mom)

Secretary: Sophie Smith (Ellis’s Mom)

Member: Emily Patsalides (Sofia’s Mom)

Together we have raised an unbelievable

£2,101.50 in Autumn and Spring terms.

Let’s see how the Committee spent the funds in the last few months!

£192.59 Caterpillar Tunnel £606 Lamb shelter VAT&delivery £299.99 Water Run

£144 - outstanding charges towards replacement garden tables

£293.25 - which is half the cost for the Miller’s Arc mobile farm

visit. Knellwood are kindly covering the other half.

We are lucky and grateful to be in the position to book some fun activities for your and our Bevan

children - please stay tuned for updates! Here are some highlights for the next couple of months.



Friday, 24th May, Horse-drawn carriages, Knellwood grounds

Bevan children are invited to take part in the horse-drawn carriage

rides, a free activity, but needs to be supervised by parents. It is

not a part of Bevan curriculum, but a fun event for the little ones.

Monday 10th June, Miller’s Arc farm visit

In a partnership with Knellwood Residential Home we have booked Miller’s

Arc mobile farm to visit Bevan Lodge from circa 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Children

who are not normally in a setting on Monday are encouraged to join in,

just make your way straight to Knellwood grounds.

Miller’s Acr will bring a selection of their friendly farm animals which can

include the following: sheep and lambs, naughty goats and kids, Kune Kune

pigs and two miniature donkeys.

This is to thank two generous sponsors of the Bevan Easter Creative

Competition:

Tesco Aldershot and their Community

Champion Cameron Hughes for

donating chocolate Easter eggs.

Wellington Country Part for providing two entrance tickets to the winning entry.

And, finally, thank you, parents, for decorating those Easter chicks with your children, finding the

time, space and energy to do so, paying for the entry and, most importantly, for doing it all knowing

your child can’t keep their amazing craft. You are not just modelling empathy and kindness for your

little ones, you are also helping to form community relationships and keep up Bevan’s immaculate

reputation.

.

Bevan Lodge Noticeboard - our closed Facebook

group for parents/carers, committee members

and staff of Bevan Lodge.


